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Welcome Back 

Welcome back to the start of the summer term 

and we find ourselves in the last term of the 

academic year. We hope you all had a good 

Easter break. 

 

Chosen by you…given by us scheme 

Chosen by you…given by us scheme runs in Asda 

Living store on the Brotherhood Retail Park. Every 

2 months, the store nominates 3 good causes for 

customers to vote for. Norwood Primary School 

has been chosen by the store to be 1 of the 

causes that the customers will be voting for 

during May & June. The cause with the most 

amounts of votes at the end of the voting period 

will receive £100. Please nominate and support 

the school in this great scheme. 

 

Norwood’s Got Talent  

The final of our annual event was held on 

Thursday 18th April 2013. 

 

A whole range of talents were seen on the 

evening - playing a musical instrument, dancing, 

singing, performing gymnastics, a karate act, a 

comedy sketch and a ventriloquism act. The 

children were amazing and should be incredibly 

proud of themselves for their performances. The 

judges, Mrs Reynolds, Mrs Cockerill and Mr Gavin 

had an incredibly difficult decision to make!!! 

 

Runner up was awarded to Jake Jarman for 

performing a gymnastics routine. 

 

1st place went to Lucy Gill for her fabulous singing 

performance of ‘I Dreamed a Dream’ from the 

musical Les Miserables. 

 

Thank you to all the parents/carers and adults 

involved for their continuing support. 

 

Many thanks to Mrs Locke and Miss Odaine for 

organising Norwood’s Got Talent 2013. 

 

 

Parking 

The Local Authority has advised the school that we 

can open the front pedestrian access, by the 

disabled entrance, as we have no school patrol 

person at the moment. Please can parents/carers 

enter school via Coniston Road, Elter Walk or the 

front pedestrian access. Please park responsibly, 

especially around the car park entrance. There have 

been reports of near misses due to inconsiderate 

parking outside the school when dropping and 

collecting children from school. Norwood Primary 

School is very committed to the safety and wellbeing 

of all our pupils and we need parents/carers to work 

with us. 

 

School Uniform 

We are pleased to inform you that the new school 

logo will be available on our uniform. The logo was 

designed by children at Norwood and reflects all 4 

houses of Norwood. The logo will be embroidered 

onto crew neck sweatshirts, cardigans and white 

polo shirts. Red fleeces and showerproof jackets will 

be made to order. The uniform will be available at 

the Uniforms4All on Park Road from June. 

 

NSA Update 

We would like to thank children, parents and carers 

for the fantastic £242 that was raised through the 

Easter egg raffle.  

The Tuck Shop continues to be a success with the 

children and will be moving outside weather 

permitting. If anybody is interested in joining the 

NSA, please contact the school office. This is open to 

parents/carers and relatives of children who attend 

Norwood School. 

 

May Day 

Please remember that it is May Day on Monday 6th 

May 2013. We will return to school on Tuesday 7th 

May 2013. 


